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Greetings! 
 
This week, in Latin, the 7th & 8th graders finished up chapter eight. We will start 
chapter nine on Monday. The 6th graders finished chapter six and will begin 
chapter seven on Monday. 
 
In Science, the 6th graders conducted part one of a solution/mixture lab yesterday 
and will conclude the lab on Monday. The 7th graders will finish chapter four with 
a test on Friday. The 8th graders will build water bottle rockets and launch them 
either on Tuesday or Wednesday. 
 
The Christmas program is this Tuesday at 7pm. Please have your child there by 
6:50pm. Have your child dress nicely such as in church attire (no jeans) for our 
Christmas program.  
 
OSL Church would like to invite you to join us tonight (Saturday) and tour 
our Bethlehem Village from  5-7 pm. 
 
OSL’s Advent Services on Wednesday at 7:00 pm (dinner prior at 5:30 pm) 
 
Enjoy your weekend! 
 
In Jesus name, our Lord and Savior, 
 

Mr. Kemnitz  
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